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In spite of the miserable weather over the last few weeks, we have achieved all our 

objectives in making the village look so attractive.  

                                                                                              

Litter picks have been consistently well 

supported and weeding completed where 

necessary. 

We are now awaiting final visits from the judges 

and remain optimistic of the outcome. 

 

There are some important dates ahead:  

On Friday 27th July, the judges from Heart of England in Bloom will visit the village. There 

will be a welcome and short presentation in the Village Hall at 

10.30 am. The judges are interested in meeting as many 

people as possible who have been involved in the various 

initiatives in the village. Your attendance would therefore be 

very welcome and valued. This will be followed by a tour of 

the village, returning to the hall before departure.  

Heart of England in Bloom results are announced in 

September. 

We shall again be holding an Awards Evening in the Village 

Hall at 7.30pm on Friday 10th August. We shall be able to 

announce the results of this year’s Best Kept Village 

competition as well as presenting the prizes for our own Best 

Kept Garden competition. We hope our local Sponsors will also attend in order that we can 

publicly acknowledge their excellent support this year. Light refreshments will be provided. 

 


